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Newsletter 
Primary Years Academy 

ISSUE NO. 09 
Week of 10/16/2017 

Message from the Principal 
 

Morning Mile - Let's get MORE KIDS MOVING in the 

MORNINGS! 

Morning Mile Starts Tuesday, October 17th at 7:00 

am. All students and families are welcome to walk with 

us daily. You can learn more about this amazing 

program at http://morningmile.com/. 

 

                               
 

 

Important Dates 

5th Grade Science Camp 

Fundraising Meeting 

October 19th 4:30 pm in the                             

Library 

IB Family Meeting  

    Oct 19th at 5:00 pm  

Red Ribbon Spirit Week 

   Oct. 23rd – Oct. 27th  

BMX Bike Assembly  

   Oct. 23rd 12:45 pm 

Lunch on the Lawn 

   Oct 26th 10:45 am  

Costume Parade 

   Oct. 31st 9:45 am  

 

 

Announcements 

Coming Soon! 

 
www.stocktonusd.net/PYA 

 
 

Breast Cancer Awareness 
 

Dear Parents, 
On October 18, 2017 is Fight Free Day.  
This day is about Breast Cancer. That means everyone wears 
PINK!!! Parents can donate coins to the students to bring to school. 
Michelle Youn and Zoe Morgan Edwards will go around the school 
to collect coins then give it to the hospitals. The breast cancer 
fighters need help please donate.  We are PINK and Fight FREE 
BREAST CANCER! THANK YOU!       
 

Lunch on the Lawn  
Families are encouraged to join us for lunch on campus Thursday, 
October 26th. All students will eat at 10:45 on the north grass area. 
Please bring a lunch, blanket and or chairs and join us.  
 
BMX Bike Assembly October 23rd at 12:45 
 
Costume Parade 
Students will be allowed to come in costume on October 31st. Please 
note that students will not be allowed to bring weapons, blood, or wear 
gory costumes. We will have a school wide parade at 9:45. Students that 
wish not to participate will have an alternative activity. Please let your 
child's teacher know in advance.  
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IB Coordinator’s Corner 
 

Hello PYA Families! 
 

Welcome back from break!  We hope you had a restful time and are ready to get back into the swing 
of things.  This Thursday, October 19, 2017 at 5:00 pm we will have our monthly IB Family Meeting 
to discuss the Self Study process and our upcoming evaluation.  As valuable stakeholders in your 
educational process, we invite you to come to the discussion to hear about this important process 
for our school!  See you soon! 
 

Hola familias PYA! 
 

¡Bienvenido de descanso! Esperamos que haya tenido un momento de descanso y que esté listo para 
volver a la vida. Este jueves 19 de octubre de 2017 a las 5:00 p.m. tendremos nuestra reunión 
familiar mensual del IB para discutir el proceso de autoestudio y nuestra próxima evaluación. Como 
partes interesadas valiosas en su proceso educativo, ¡lo invitamos a venir a la discusión para 
escuchar sobre este importante proceso para nuestra escuela!  
 

 

 

Parents and Guardians  
DON’T forget to sign up for peachjar 
PYA is going paperless. 
Go to www.stocktonusd.net/PYA 
 

 

http://www.stocktonusd.net/PYA

